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January 10, 2019 

 

 

Dear Provider: 

 

Thank you for your continued partnership with Allwell from MHS Health Wisconsin.  We are 

writing to inform you of action required regarding mandatory 2019 training.   

 

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) require that Medicare Advantage 

Organizations (MAOs) and Medicare-Medicaid Plans (MMP) inform network Providers and 

Practitioners about the requirements to complete annual training.  In 2019, the required training is 

the Allwell Model of Care module.  

 

Our Model of Care training should be accessed at allwell.mhswi.com.  Please use this training 

module to better understand our clinical philosophy and general approach to the delivery of care 

to our members.  Training must be completed within 90 days of contracting, hiring, or becoming a 

delegated entity and annually thereafter.  

 

Allwell is committed to working with you to fulfill these CMS requirements. If you need additional 

information, please feel free to contact Provider Services at 877-935-8024.   

 

Thank you for your participation; we look forward to being your partner in care to Medicare 

beneficiaries.     

 

Sincerely, 

Allwell from MHS Health Wisconsin 

 

 

https://allwell.mhswi.com/
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